
 

KALAMA CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING 

5% UTILITY TAX INCREASE 

ON WATER/SEWER/GARBAGE 

March 21, 2018 @ 7pm 

 
The Kalama City Council will hold a Public Hearing to discuss 

the proposed 5% increase to the utility taxes on water, sewer, 

and garbage services to fund a General Fund Capital 

Improvement Fund at 7pm on March 21, 2018 at the Kalama City 

Council Chambers, 320 N. First.   The meeting is open to the 

public and they are encouraged to attend.  Questions can be 

directed to (360) 673-4561.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  


